

#SCSSENIORSTRONG

CELEBRATING THE CLASS OF 2020!

Shelby County Schools is extremely excited to announce a three-phase plan for honoring our Class of 2020 graduates spanning **May through July!** We appreciate the patience of our seniors and families as we've worked through these unprecedented circumstances to ensure safe and accessible graduation activities. Students and parents will be receiving additional details from their schools in the weeks ahead regarding the activities below.



MAY: Commemorating our 2020 Seniors!

The week of May 18, a new graduation website will be launched, featuring commemorative programs for every high school, listing every 2020 graduate, that students and parents can download as keepsakes. The site will also feature special video messages and be updated frequently with details about ongoing graduation activities.



JUNE: Drive-Thru Senior Salutes

Schools will be sharing plans soon for seniors and their families to safely visit campus - tentatively set for **the week of June 8**. Students and their parents will also be able to decorate their cars and enjoy special senior-themed photo opportunities. Of course, we will be following safe social distancing guidelines.



JULY: Graduation Ceremonies

We are happy to announce that we are scheduling traditional graduation ceremonies - tentatively set for **July 13 - 26**. Specific dates and location details will be shared closer to that time. As a reminder, we must abide by city or state health and safety regulations regarding large gatherings. With that in mind, we will have a backup plan to conduct virtual ceremonies if necessary and make that determination at least a week prior to the scheduled start of ceremonies. However, at this time, please know our full intent is to conduct traditional ceremonies for our Class of 2020 in July.

WE WANT TO SEE YOU CELEBRATE ON SOCIAL MEDIA!

SCS Seniors and families, use the hashtag #SCSSeniorStrong on all social media platforms to celebrate the rest of this school year. Share special senior year memories, plans for the future and virtual well wishes using the hashtag to celebrate this major milestone!

Have questions or feedback? Send an email to SCSSeniorStrong@scsk12.org.